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Hello Chronos Readers! 

First of all, we would like to thank you for your continued support! We are thrilled to 

publish this years’ edition of the journal and are grateful for all of those who allow for the 

continued success of Chronos! As the only undergraduate journal on campus, the tradition of 

Chronos is quite a special one.  

Similar to years past, the submissions received by the Chronos team this year reflect the 

talent and dedication of the Syracuse University undergraduate history department. Ranging 

from Nazi Germany, to eugenics, to shipwrecks, to priceless antiquities, the papers in this journal 

reflect the varied interests of Syracuse University students as well as the vast array of courses 

offered by the history department.  

The executive board, through hard work and the consumption of copious amounts of 

pizza, decided on the final selections for the journal following much deliberation and we hope 

that every reader can grasp something new and something fascinating from each individual 

paper!  

 

Please Enjoy! 

 

Best, 

Brittany Beyer and Clare Keaney 

Co- Executive Editors 

 

 

 

 


